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Bulletin #2025 – 02 

June 13th, 2025 

Pre-Approved Models (PAMs) 

 

The Town of Whitby is introducing the option to submit Pre-Approved Model (PAM) 
submissions through the E-Portal, streamlining the process and improving efficiency for 
developers.  The launch date for the implementation is set for June 16th, 2025.  Online 
payment functionality will be available to developers via the E-Portal for the PAM submission. 
 
Once logged into the E-Portal and applying for a PAM, please click on the link ‘Pre-Approved 
Model (PAM) Submissions Through E-Portal’ for more information on the submission process. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in incorporating this important change. 

 

The Town of Whitby 
Building Services Division 
building@whitby.ca 
905-430-4305 

Disclaimer Notice  

The Town of Whitby assumes no responsibility for any errors and is not liable for any damages of any kind resulting from the use of, or 
reliance on, the information contained in this document. The Town of Whitby does not make any representations or warranty, express or 
implied, concerning the accuracy, quality, likely results or reliability of the use of the information contained in this document. 
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